
Pediatric Clinic Registration Update 

Dear [Patient's Name] Family, 

We hope this message finds you well! As part of our commitment to providing the best care 

possible, we have updated our patient registration process. 

Please take a moment to review and update your child's registration information by filling out the 

attached form. This will ensure we have the most accurate and up-to-date information regarding 

your child's health needs. 

Your child's well-being is our top priority, and having the correct information helps us serve you 

better. 

If you have any questions or need assistance, please do not hesitate to contact our office at 

[Clinic Phone Number] or visit us at [Clinic Address]. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Pediatric Clinic Name] 


